PLANNING ADVISORY BOARD

Elected officers (Feb. 2018 - current)

Dale Holland, AICP Chair
James Rhodes, AICP Vice-Chair
Merrill Flood Rec. Sec.

Members

Durk Tyson, PE Mark Garner, AICP

Dwane Jones, PhD Lee Padrick Seth Laughlin Mark Locklear

Catherine Grimm

STUDENT PLANNER'S ACTION NETWORK

2018-2019 Officers

Samuel Hunter President
William Stanton Vice-President
Kevin Cheruvathoor Treasurer
Rebecca Mountz Secretary

Savannah Newbern Co-editor, Newsletter Kyle DeGroot Co-editor, Newsletter

Chloe Pearson Event Lead
Sheighla Temple Public Relations

East Carolina University
Thomas Harriot College of Arts and Sciences
Department of Geography, Planning, and Environment

Urban & Regional Planning program

ANNUAL BANQUET

Celebrating the 57th Anniversary of the Urban and Regional Planning Program at East Carolina University

Friday, March 29, 2019 5:00 - 8:00 PM 249 Main Campus Student Center East Carolina University



SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 PM BUFFET DINNER 6:00 PM PROGRAM 6:30 PM

Menu

ITALIAN BUFFET

Caesar Salad

Lemon Rosemary Chicken Three Pepper Pesto Cavatappi (chilled) Zucchini, Tomato and Squash Blend Garlic Breadsticks

Oreo Blondies

Iced Water Iced Tea

BANQUET PROGRAM

WELCOME

Dr. Misun Hur, Director Urban & Regional Planning Program

Dr. Thad Wasklewicz, Chair Department of Geography, Planning, and Environment

Dr. William Downs, Dean Thomas Harriot College of Arts and Sciences

Dale Holland, Chair Planning Advisory Board

BANQUET SPEAKER

Dr. Karen Mulcahy

Julie Metz, Director Downtown Development, City of Goldsboro

RECOGNITION OF SENIORS & SPAN OFFICERS Dr. Burrell Montz Sam Hunter, SPAN President

RECOGNITION OF PROGRAM CONTRIBUTORS Merrill Flood

RECOGNITION OF AWARDS

Dr. Marty Sung

APA-NC Outstanding Planning Student Award APA Outstanding Planning Student Award S. M. Hankins Scholarship Award Urban & Regional Planning Alumni Award

PLANNING PROGRAM REPORT

Dr. Misun Hur

CLOSING REMARKS

James Rhodes, Faculty/Vice Chair ECU Alumni Association